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Please note that the hand-written notation on the briefing Instructions to Members of the 
Executive on Ministerial Expenditure Responsibilities is between two Ministerial office staff 
members.   

If you have any concerns with the information in this, you have a right to request an 
investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 23(3) of the OIA. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Morag Ingram 
General Manager 
Ministerial and Secretariat Services 
 

 


